From: PUC
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2023 4:22 PM

To: Wendy Jo Schulz I

Subject: HP22-001, HP22-002

Schulz family,

Thank you for writing concerning the SCS Carbon Transport LLC and Navigator
Heartland Greenway, LLC pipeline dockets. Your message will be posted under
Comments and Responses in the HP22-001 and HP22-002 dockets.

Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission

PUC.sd.gov





